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The Federal Government released the Prime Minister's Task Group on Energy Efficiency repor
t on
Friday 8 October. The findings of the Report will complement improvements in energy
efficiency that the Government is making through the National Energy Efficiency Strategy and
other energy efficiency programs. The recommendations of this report will also be considered
as part of the Government’s Energy White Paper process.

The report is available
here



http://www.climatechange.gov.au/government/submissions/pm-task-group.aspx
http://www.climatechange.gov.au/~/media/submissions/pm-taskforce/report-prime-minister-task-group-energy-efficiency.ashx

